
 

 
 

 
 
 

Facilities Notice 
 

 

Title:  Domestic Hot Water and Heating System Shut Down 
 

 
Location:  Business and Economics | David Strong Buildings 

 
 

Description: Be advised that Facilities Management Mechanical Shop needs to replace a 

faulty heat exchanger in the Business and Economics Building.  In order to 
safely complete this work it will require shutting off the heat affecting the 

domestic hot water and building heating for up to eight hours.  We apologize 
for any inconvenience this may cause. 

  

 The building will be warm before the work begins so it is anticipated that 
occupants will not notice any cooling in the building.  However, it is advised 

that occupants bring along an extra sweater in case of cooler than normal 
temperatures in the early afternoon. 

  
 Additional note to all staff and students:   Use of the handicapped 

accessible doors result in significant heat loss from the building.  Given this, 

particularly during the shut-down, people are asked to use the handicapped 
accessible doors only if necessary in order to limit the heat loss. This will go a 

long way to helping the occupants stay warm throughout the shutdown, and 
at all times when the weather is cold. 

  

 We appreciate your cooperation with this important repair to your building.   
 

 
Time frame: Friday, October 24, 2014 between 08:00 am – 04:00 pm 

 

 
Facilities Management contact:  John Beaulac, Mechanical Supervisor 

  
 

Email address:  jbeaulac@uvic.ca  
 

 

Phone:  250-721-7608 
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